THE SECRETARY

11DAMASA

SOHANNESBURY.

Dear Sir/Madam

We, in the Johannesburg Central Branch, have watched the recent development in educational circles with a very keen interest, since the present crisis affects the future of the majority of people in this country. We were also, to some extent, greatly alarmed by the passive and rather harsh reaction of the government on the thorny issue of Bantu Education.

Such reactions seem, in a way, to suggest to us that government is failing to resolve the situation, depending on delaying tactics which in the past have proved very destructive and unfruitful. It also suggests to us that unless certain concerned Black organisations or individuals come together to look into possible solutions to the prevailing education crisis, the issue will remain unresolved.

On the strength of the above reasons, we therefore request your organisation to send delegates to a meeting to be held at the D.O.C.C. (Y.M.C.A.), Orlando on \$\frac{10}{20}\$ October 1977 at 14,00 hours, where this whole educational crisis will be looked into.

Attached hereto is the B.P.C. blueprint for education. Delegates are requested to thoroughly study our blue-print though it does not necessarily form the spring-board of our discussions. We in the B.P.C. think it might be worthwhile, thought provoking and helpful in the oncoming discussions.

Hoping to hear from you soon.

Breaking the Chains

Lybon Mabasa

Convener, Community Development

O FATHER KELL I ROMAN CATHOLIC SOLWETO

Dear Sir/Madam

We, in the Johannesburg Central Branch, have watched the recent development in educational circles with a very keen interest, since the present crisis affects the future of the majority of people in this country. We were also, to some extent, greatly alarmed by the passive and rather harsh reaction of the government on the thorny issue of Bantu Education.

Such reactions seem, in a way, to suggest to us that government is failing to resolve the situation, depending on delaying tactics which in the past have proved very destructive and unfruitful. It also suggests to us that unless certain concerned Black organisations or individuals come together to look into possible solutions to the prevailing education crisis, the issue will remain unresolved.

On the strength of the above reasons, we therefore request your organisation to send delegates to a meeting to be held at the D.O.C.C. (Y.M.C.A.), Orlando on 38 October 1977 at 14,00 hours, where this whole educational crisis will be looked into.

Attached hereto is the B.P.C. blueprint for education. Delegates are requested to thoroughly study our blue-print though it does not necessarily form the spring-board of our discussions. We in the B.P.C. think it might be worthwhile, thought provoking and helpful in the oncoming discussions.

Hoping to hear from you soon.

Breaking the Chains

Lybon Mabasa

Convenor, Community Development

1977.10.12

THE SECRETARY ENGOKOZWENI SOHANNESBURCI

Dear Sir/Madam

We, in the Johannesburg Central Branch, have watched the retent development in educational circles with a very keen interest, since the present crisis affects the future of the majority of people in this country. We were also, to some extent, greatly alarmed by the passive and rather harsh reaction of the government on the thorny issue of Bantu Education.

Such reactions seem, in a way, to suggest to us that government is failing to resolve the situation, depending on delaying tactics which in the past have proved very destructive and unfruitful. It also suggests to us that unless certain concerned Black organisations or individuals come together to look into possible solutions to the prevailing education crisis, the issue will remain unresolved.

On the strength of the above reasons, we therefore request your organisation to send delegates to a meeting to be held at the D.O.C.C. (Y.M.C.A.), Orlando on 28 October 1977 at 14,00 hours, where this whole educational crisis will be looked into.

Attached hereto is the B.P.C. blueprint for education. Delegates are requested to thoroughly study our blue-print though it does not necessarily form the spring-hoard of our discussions. We in the B.P.C. think it might be worthwhile, thought provoking and helpful in the oncoming discussions.

Hoping to hear from you soon.

Breaking the Chains

Lybon Mabasa

Convenor, Community Development

1977.10.12